
21st January 2021  

 

Dear Parent/carer, 

 

Following the production of the fortnightly food hampers on 12th January 2021, we received updated 

advice from the government with regards to how we can best support our students who are eligible for 

Free School Meals. 

 

I am pleased to report that, from Monday 25th January 2021, we will be returning to the voucher system 

we used in the summer term. Each eligible child will receive a weekly voucher for £15, with the 

vouchers being issued each Monday. 

 

If you have more than one eligible child in your household you will receive separate vouchers for each 

child. 

 

If you do not receive the first voucher on Monday 25th January 2021, please email Ms Shaw, Data and 

Office Manager (Felicity.Shaw@iceni.attrust.org.uk), who will be able to look into this for you. 

Please note that the vouchers do not have to be redeemed in a single shopping trip: they can be used 

repeatedly until the voucher’s balance reaches £0. To check how much money is left on the eGift card, 

you can ask the supermarket’s customer services team when in store. 

 

If you have any queries regarding the provision of these vouchers please contact Ms Shaw. The 

helpme@iceni.attrust.org.uk email address is still operational for any other questions or queries. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Lesley Hogg 

Principal 
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